
   

 
Memorandum 

To:       All Credential Candidates at California State University, East Bay   

From: Laty Johnson, Director, Credential Student Service Center 

Date: January 31, 2013 

Re:       Santa Clara LEA/Lee Clark and Timeline on US Constitution Exams 

This memo is a reminder that the United States Constitution exam from Santa Clara 
LEA/Lee Clark is not valid for credentialing purposes if taken after January 1, 2013.  

An examination in the US Constitution that is not verified by a regionally-accredited 
college or university may be accepted to satisfy the US Constitution credential 
requirement as long as the examination is passed on or before January 1, 2013 and is 
used for certification purposes by July 1, 2013. After July 1
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